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Dear Concerned Citizen,
 
Please find the attached correspondence related to your public records request.
 
Thank you,
 
Lauren Jandl
Chief of Staff
 
Vermont Attorney General’s Office
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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September 2, 2022  
 
Concerned Citizen, via email to:  
 
Re: Public Records Request  
 
Dear Concerned Citizen:  
 
I write in response to your Public Record Act request in which you requested: any 
communications between Ms. [Jenny] Dewar and the AGO, since July 1, 2022. 
 
A search of the Attorney General’s Office case management system and constituent correspondence 
files did not produce any documents responsive to your request.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
/s/ Lauren Jandl  
 
Lauren Jandl  
Chief of Staff 
 




